
November 19, 1984 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Ketiuit : 

This letter is to confitenn your reception of WNRK, 1260 khz, on Monday 

morning, October 29th, 1984 from 12:14 AM until 1:04 AM EST while our 

station was on the air conducting equipment tests. The information 

contained in your report matched up with what was broadcast during the 

mentioned times and I am very pleased to verify your report. 

WNRK operates from 6 AM until local sunset with 1000 watts of power (500 

watts presunrise) using a 3 tower directional antenna system, beaming 

our signal in a north-northwest pattern. 

The test was of much interest to our staff, with many reports received 

from the midwest and a number received from the northeast, an area 

which we have a fairly deep null toward to protect WBUD-Trenton, NJ. 

There were no reports received in the area nulled toward WWDC-Washington, 

DC. 

It may be of interest to you that the voices giving the ID's were those 

of Dave Shayer and myself. The tone was recorded from a telephone company 

line testing number, with breaks each 12-13 seconds. Tones were run 

each 15 minutes before 1 AM and each 10 minutes after 1 AM til we signed 

off at 2:35 AM. 

Thank you again for your very fine and well detailed report, it was by 

far the best one I've seen in many years! 

Best of DX to you! 

De S h (idt 
Chief Engineer 

P O BOX 8152 NEWARK, DELAWARE 19714 302-737-5200 


